
This email is written to express my interest in serving on the Richland County Library Board.  As an 
advocate for lifelong learning and community engagement, I believe that libraries play a vital role in 
providing resources, education and enrichment for residents of all ages.  I would be honored to 
contribute my time and experience to support and enhance the local library system. 
  
With a background in education, finance leadership and community involvement, I am eager to 
help guide the library’s mission and strategic planning efforts.  I would appreciate the opportunity 
to discuss my qualifications further and look forward to your consideration of my 
application.  Please let me know if any additional information is required.   
  
Thank you for the consideration.  I look forward to this possibility. 
 
Jon Skinner 
 


